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MUPY exchange students participated the pharmacy internship program at the Faculty of Pharmacy,
Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia (UKM) in Malaysia during April 7 – May 5, 2014. In this occasion,
Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relation, and Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon
went to see off all students at Don Muang International Airport and at Universiti Kebangsaan
Malaysia (UKM), and they also attended welcome ceremony for the exchange students held by the
Faculty of Pharmacy, UKM. In addition, Prof. Dr. Ibrahim Jantan, Dean of the Faculty of Pharmacy,
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mohd Cairul Iqbal Mohd Amin, Deputy Dean of Undergraduate, Alumni & International,
and administrative staff gladly greeted to all MUPY visitors and took them to visit and see the
Faculty facilities and services. This student exchange program aimed to provide global knowledge and
practice in pharmacy issues as well as cultural experiences in ASEAN countries. This program would
help increasing MUPY students’ capacity as well as enhancing MUPY international visibility.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1306


